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National Prescription Drug Plan Online Processing System Restored 
 
The National Prescription Drug Plan (NPDP) advises the public that its online 

processing system has been restored.  

Eligible beneficiaries can resume access to their prescription medications using 

their Ace card.  

NPDP apologizes for any inconvenience experienced during the disruption of 

service and thanks the public for its patience during this time. 
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